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The Auburn Township Zoning Commission was called to order at 7:00 PM, by Todd
Aznavorian.

Roll call was taken. Members present were Todd Aznavorian, Jeff Pulsford, Ted
VanHyning, and Scott Brockman.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The Board welcomed Scott Brockman as a new member to the Zoning Commission.
Board members introduced themselves to Mr. Brockman.

Motion by Ted VanHyning to appoint Todd Aznavorian as Chairman of the
Auburn Township Zoning Commission for 2020. The motion was seconded by
Scott Brockman. Vote: Aznavorian, abstain; Pulsford, yes; Van Hyning, yes;
Brockman, yes. Motion passed.

Motion by Ted VanHyning to appoint Jeff Pulsford as Vice-Chairman of the
Auburn Township Zoning Commission for 2020. The motion was seconded by
Todd Aznavorian. Vote: Aznavorian, yes; Pulsford, abstain; Van Hyning, yes;
Brockman, yes. Motion passed.

Motion by Jeff Pulsford to appoint Jane Hardy as Secretary of the Auburn
Township Zoning Commission for 2020. The motion was seconded by Todd

Aznavorian. Vote: Aznavorian, yes; Pulsford, yes; Van Hyning, yes; Brockman,
yes. Motion passed.

Motion by Todd Aznavorian to approve the meeting minutes from the December
12,2020, Zoning Commission meeting. The motion was seconded by Ted Van

Hyning. Vote: Aznavorian, yes; Pulsford, yes; Van Hyning, yes; Brockman, yes.
Motion passed.

Under old business, schedule of uses was tabled. Under new business the Commission

began reviewing the combined comments regarding Car Washes. Discussions took
place.

Under Miscellaneous, the next meeting will be February 13, 2020. There was a public

comment regarding the status of the proposed Redwood project. A short discussion took
place.

Motion by Jeff Pulsford to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Ten Van
Hyning. Vote: Aznavorian, yes; Pulsford, yes; Van Hyning, yes; Brockman, yes.
The motion was approved.

The meeting was adjourned.
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